HOST HOME INFORMATION 

Thank you for being willing to open your home to quizzers, coaches, officials and chaperones from churches around Alberta. Your gift of hospitality is greatly appreciated. Following is a list of guidelines that you may find useful.

· Billet pickup is Friday at 9:45 pm at Foothills Alliance Church, Friday, March 13, 2015
· Please provide a snack before bedtime on Friday night.

· We ask for beds to be provided for all adults.

· Youth are to have brought their own sleeping bags and pillows. They only need to be provided floor space.

· Only one gender (except adults) will be billeted at a household.

· It is not always possible to put a chaperone in every home, so please feel free to remind the quizzers that 11:30 means lights out and they should be quiet.

· Everyone needs to be back at the church Saturday morning. They will receive the time on Friday night, usually between 8 & 8:30 am. If you are not personally transporting them to the church
please be sure they have clear directions on how to get back. 
· On Friday night please let your billets know what time you will be providing breakfast on Saturday morning. You will not need to provide a bag lunch, only breakfast and a snack.
· In the event that you are not able to provide a billet after signing up or you will not be on time for pick-up, please call or text Juanita at 587-434-6267.
THANK YOU and may God richly bless you!

